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COMMITTEE	REPORTS	

	
Curriculum	Committee	–	Ms.	Olander	

• Ms.	Olander	reported	that	at	the	Curriculum	Advisory	Committee	meeting,	the	administration	and	
Diversity	Center	of	Northeast	Ohio	gave	a	presentation	on	diversity	programming	in	the	district. 

• Ms.	Anderson	shared	news	about: 
o RRCSD	K-8	spelling	bee	winners 
o RRHS	SAFE	Club	received	the	2017	Diversity	Student	Citizenship	Award	by	the	Diversity	Center	

of	Northeast	Ohio	at	their	annual	Humanitarian	Award	Dinner 
o RRHS	AP	Honor	Roll 

• Ms.	Anderson	shared	that	the	Curriculum	Committee	of	the	board	received	updates	from	Pupil	
Services,	and	information	about	the	All-Day	Kindergarten	for	the	2018-19	school	year.		Summer	
fitness	and	credit	flex	options	available	in	the	2018-19	school	year	will	be	added	shortly	to	the	
webpage. 

• The	board	members	discussed	college	and	career	counseling	program	at	Rocky	River	High	School. 
	
Facilities	Committee	–	Dr.	Fancher	

• Dr.	Fancher	reported	that	there	were	no	upcoming	meetings	scheduled	for	the	Facilities	Committee.	
	

Finance	Committee	–	Mr.	Manoloff	
• Mr.	Manoloff	reported	that	the	finance	committee	would	meet	on	Thursday,	December	14	at	4:30	PM	

in	the	Curriculum	Library.	
	

Policy	&	Legislation	Committee	–	Ms.	Leitch	
• Ms.	Leitch	announced	the	second	reading	of	new	and	revised	board	policies.	

	
School	Community	–	Ms.	Goepfert	

• Ms.	Goepfert	reported	that	the	RRHS	Girls	Basketball	team	fundraiser	is	Thursday,	December	7	at	
Mellow	Mushroom	in	Rocky	River.	

• Ms.	Goepfert	reported	that	the	Parks	&	Rec	Commission	wouldn’t	meet	again	until	December	21.	
	
	
	
/jfs	


